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From: Richard and Bobbie Miller
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Guns
Date: Saturday, April 06, 2013 11:57:32 PM


We are opposed to Senate bills 347 Senate bill 699 Senate bill 700 Senate Bill 796
 
these do not solve the problems.  
we have a  Constitution and we need to abide by it!
 
these shootings are the fault of those menatlly deranged and they will continue to do this until these
killers are helped with instituitons are with families who take on the responsibility of keeping guns away
from their problem children.
Thank you.
Richard Miller & Roberta Miller  1660 Meek St. The Dalles, Or. 97058
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